
 

 

 

HOMEWORK 
Please complete phonics homework on 

Seesaw. 

Please make a magic wand with your child.  

Use a stick to cover it with coloured paper, 

glitter, sequins, pipecleaners, ribbons – use 

what resources you have available at 

home.  Bring it in to school on Friday please. 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Denzel Buss             Aleeza Patel 

Muhammad Ugradar      Sapha Salem 

Well done! 
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REMINDERS 
Please kindly empty your child’s book bag 

daily.  The children are taking out their 

reading book and diary every morning.  It is 

much easier if there are no letters or pictures 

still left in bags.  Thank you. 

Seesaw Photos of the Children 

Please be mindful about the type of photo 

that you post on Seesaw of your child.  They 

must be fully dressed - no pyjamas,  

underwear or photos of your child in the 

bath.  Our school safeguarding policy states 

that school staff cannot have images on 

their ipads of children not fully dressed.  We 

will have to delete these images from 

Seesaw in accordance with the policy.  We 

thank you for your understanding on this 

matter. 

 

ABRACADABRA! 
 

The children have really enjoyed this week’s magical 

theme around the books on ‘Meg and Mog.’  They have 

retold the story and performed a dance based on the 

story events to ‘Hedwig’s Theme.’  They used their 

imagination well to make a potion in their cauldron and 

ride on a broomstick! 

 

In writing, we have focused on rhyming strings.  The witches 

are called Jess, Bess, Tess and Cress, so the children used 

letter formation mats to help them write rhyming strings for 

hat, cat, etc.  Please use this as an opportunity to find pairs 

of rhyming words as they arise in reading or singing nursery 

rhymes. 

 

As part of Inter-faith Week, we have learned about prayer 

in Christianity, Islam and Hinduism.  We asked, ‘Why do you 

pray?’  We visited the Prayer display table and observed 

prayer artefacts. 

NEXT WEEK 

We will continue our new topic, Abracadabra!  We will read two more stories from the 

‘Meg and Mog’ series.  Remember to bring in a pair of wellies with your name on for Forest 

School.  Advance Notice: We are holding an Abracadabra theme day on Friday, 24th 

November.  This is a day full of magical activities including a magic show.  They can dress 

up as a magical character for the day, for example, as superheroes, witches, wizards.  


